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11 January 2022
Dear Sir/Madam

Freedom of Information Act 2000
Request ID: FOI387575567

Thank you for your request for information relating to Socio-economic duty.
You have requested the following information:

1. Please indicate whether your local authority has formally adopted the socio-economic
duty (Section 1 of the Equality Act 2010). For this purpose, 'adoption’ of the socio-economic
duty, means that the authority must have either passed a motion at full council that adopts
the duty, approved adoption via delegated decision or have agreed it via the council's
executive or cabinet. Please provide any relevant documentation to support your response.

We confirm the socio-economic duty has not been adopted by Coventry City Council, as this duty
has never been activated in law.

2. Does your local authority consider socio-economic status within all its Equality Impact
Assessments and equality frameworks? Please provide any relevant documentation to
support your response.

Coventry City Council considers socio-economic status as part of our equality impact assessment
process, through the inclusion of asking questions relating to inequalities relating to health.

3. Has your local authority made a commitment to considering socio-economic status more
broadly in strategic decision-making and policy development? Please provide any relevant
documentation to support your response.

The Council pays due regard to equality, diversity and inclusion in a number of ways, relating to



decision-making and policy development. We obtain a clear EDI Commitment and Social Value
Policy. Further information on this is provided via the link below:

https://www.coventry.gov.uk/info/17/doing_business with_the_ council/3790/social_value

In addition, our formal reports regarding our equality policy are available to access via the link
below:

https://edemocracy.coventry.gov.uk/ieDocHome.aspx?Categories=

4. If your local authority has formally adopted the socio-economic duty (as described in
question 1), please describe how the council has implemented the duty, or provide details
relating to any future plans it has for implementation.

Not applicable.

5. If your local authority has not formally adopted the socio-economic duty (as described in
question 1), are there future plans to adopt it? If so, please indicate the timeline that this will
happen within.

We confirm there are no plans to adopt this duty at present.

The supply of information in response to a FOI/EIR request does not confer an automatic right to
re-use the information. You can use any information supplied for the purposes of private study and
non-commercial research without requiring further permission. Similarly, information supplied can
also be re-used for the purposes of news reporting. An exception to this is photographs. Please
contact us if you wish to use the information for any other purpose.

For information, we publish a variety of information such as: FOI/EIR Disclosure Log, Publication
Scheme, Facts about Coventry and Open Data that you may find of useful if you are looking for
information in the future.

If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our response.
Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt of our response to
your original request — email: infogov@coventry.gov.uk

If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information Commissioner,
who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane,
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email icocasework@ico.org.uk.

Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.

Yours faithfully

Information Governance



